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Dear Families, 
 

The end of the term is fast approaching, and interviews have nearly all been 

completed. If you haven’t had the chance to be involved in an interview to 

hear about your child’s progress and the goals they have set around their 

learning for the year, please contact your child’s teacher. We value the 

insights you can give into your child’s academic, physical, and social abilities 

as these assist teachers to plan for and implement learning opportunities for 

your child.  
 

Swimming Carnival and Harmony Day were great events this term and we 

recognise the planning and preparation undertaken by teachers Joe, Connor, 

and Anna to make these days successful. It was wonderful to be able to have 

families attend the Swimming Carnival, and we thank these families for 

supporting our students. The House Captains did a fantastic job at the 

Swimming Carnival setting up each of the house tents, leading the house 

cheers and rallying their teams during events. Congratulations to the victorious 

Warren for their efforts on the day! If you have any feedback you would like us 

to consider for next year, please email me.  
 

Please be aware of safety when parking at school drop-off and pick-up times 

on Osmond Terrace. Many cars are double parking in the bicycle lane, which 

is extremely hazardous to cyclists, as well as being illegal. Cars are also parking 

in the school driveway and then reversing over the footpath which puts 

pedestrians at risk, particularly NPS students and their families. The safety and 

well-being of our NPS students is our priority and though we know that school 

drop-off and pick-up can be a particularly chaotic time, we please ask that 

particular care is taken at these times. We also ask that families support the 

students involved in monitoring the traffic crossing on Osmond Terrace, these 

students volunteer for this role and have been trained to follow the SAPOL 

guidelines for safer school crossings. We thank you for your co-operation.  
 

It has been an extremely busy term and I know our students are looking 

forward to a well-earned rest during the school holidays. Please contact 

Norwood Out of School Hours Care to access their school holiday programs if 

required.  

  

As we enjoy our holidays it is important to remind our children about how to 

keep safe and what to do if they are feeling unsafe. This may include online or 

when in our local community. 
 

We wish all families a happy and restful long weekend and school holiday 

break and we look forward to returning on Tuesday 27th April (Monday is the 

ANZAC Day public holiday) for another productive term!  
 

Kind regards, 

Melissa 
  
 

 
 

  
 

 

 
  

 

You can contact us: 
Telephone:  8362 4666 
Email:dl.0131.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Web:  www.norwoodps.sa.edu.au 

Department of Education and 
Child Development T/A South 
Australian Government Schools 
 

Proud Sponsor of  
Mulberry Hall 

 
 
 
 

Friday 2nd 
GOOD FRIDAY 
 

Monday 5th 
EASTER MONDAY 

Friday 9th 
LAST DAY OF TERM 
 

Casual Clothes Day 
RSPCA Fundraiser 
 

EARLY DISMISSAL 
2:15pm 

Monday 26th 
ANZAC DAY  
PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

TUESDAY 27th 
TERM 2 COMMENCES 



 

 



 

 



 

 

We would like to introduce our 2021 Governing Council parent members.   
Governing Council committees are Finance, Facilities, Education, OSHC Advisory  

and Community Engagement and Fundraising.  
From the left back row: Dan Pryor, Susan Baker, Aimee Patten, Rachel Sinclair, Aviv Shallev.  

Front row: Mona Jamshaid, Ros Usher, Samantha Pitson and Marc Morrell.  
Gemma Page was unfortunately unavailable when the photo was taken.  

 

Our NPS Governing Council welcomed its new members at our meeting on 15 March, following the AGM earlier in the 
term.  We are pleased to have Aviv, Gemma and Sam join the Council, and appreciate the years of service from 
departing members Alec, Jane and Libby. 

This year we are all looking forward to getting back into a more regular rhythm of opportunities for our school families 
to come together.  We will be working with our parent class reps to help get us all connected at the classroom and year 
level and have already seen some great examples with the Easter Egg hunts!  We also plan to share dates of key events 
for us to come together as a full school community over the year – with the Term 2 Art Show in June being the next 
main event.  

This year, from a policy side, the Council will be focussing on the revision of the ‘sun smart’ policy and the new 
requirement for a policy around mobile devices. The sun smart policy is due for an update under the School’s regular 
policy review cycle. This will be worked on by the Council this year and available to the community later in the year – 
please feel free to contribute ideas if you are passionate about this topic.  The Council had a good discussion around 
mobile device policy considerations that helped us understand the challenges for the School around the increased 
number of personal mobile devices students are bringing to school, and how they can be managed.  We discussed 
considerations such as the interruptions and distractions to student concentration when mobile devices were in the 
classroom or playground; the increased desire for some children to have a device for their safety in transit to and from 
school; plus the complexity of device security, and who is responsible and liable for damage and loss.  This is an 
emerging challenge that all schools need to work out how to manage and the Council expects to hear more as the year 
goes on. 
 

We look forward to hearing from you about what is important to you about the School and how you’d like to be 
involved… stay tuned for more on that in Term 2.  In the meanwhile, feel free to speak with any of your Governing 
Council members if you’d like to discuss anything, or just to introduce yourself!  We really love being part of the 
Norwood PS school community and meeting new members. 
 

Susan Baker on behalf of the GC 



 

 

 



 

 

PUPIL FREE & SCHOOL CLOSURE DAYS  
 

Term 2 

Monday 24th May, Week 5 
 

Term 3 

   Friday 3rd September, Week 7 

      Monday 6th September, Week 8 (School Closure) 
 

Term 4 

       Friday 29th October, Week 3 

REMINDER  
 

EARLY DISMISSAL 

2:15PM 
 

LAST DAY OF TERM 
FRIDAY 9th APRIL 

Second Hand Footy Boots 
Football and soccer training begins in  

earnest here at NPS in Term 2. 
 

If you’re looking for clean, second hand 

footy boots, the uniform shop carries a small 

stock of various sizes that have kindly been 

donated by NPS families. 
 

Alternatively if you happen to have clean 2nd hand footy boots that your 

son or daughter has outgrown,  we would love to take them off your hands. 
 

All donations can be left with either Kerri or Tracey at the front office or can 

be dropped in to the uniform shop.  
Opening hours—Tuesday and Friday mornings 8:45 to 9:30am 

Reminder to students participating in the SA Refugee Week Youth Poster Awards 

Exhibition 2021—all posters are to be returned to the front office by Tuesday 6th April. 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Talented  Year 7 NPS student, Ryan T  

will be performing as ‘Charlie’ in the 

Adelaide Youth Theatre production of 

‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ 

these school holidays  

from April 21st –24th 

(at the Influencer’s Theatre, Paradise) 
 

Tickets are available at 

adelaideyouththeatre.com.au/tickets 
 

Well done Ryan—you’ll be amazing! 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Disclaimer 

Please be aware that the school does not endorse the external activities and organisations advertised in our 
newsletters—information is shared in good faith.  

Parents should exercise due diligence when determining their child’s involvement. 



 

 

 


